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MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO NZ_
DATE: May 20, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0091R
Informational Hearing — Tax Credit Incentives

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 13-0091R, an resolution for the purpose of requesting that representatives of the
Department of Finance publish on their Department’s web site information that details the tax
incentives received by companies, from the City, and the amount of money that devolves to these
companies from these incentives. BDC has reviewed the proposed Resolution and concurs.
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